
 
18 December 2024 

Mr. Jeff Smith 
General Manager 
Maitland City Council 
PO Box 220 
MAITLAND NSW 2320 

Att: Mr Adam Kennedy 

Dear Adam, 

RE: Progression of Planning Proposal - 107 Haussman Drive, Thornton (PP-2023-2323) 

I refer to Maitland City Council’s letter dated 27 November 2024, and our subsequent meeting on 
12 December 2024 regarding the above Planning Proposal. On behalf of the current owner of the 
site, Tracey Ann McCloy, I am writing to confirm that we wish to continue to progress with the 
proposal. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

 

Vara Consulting 
Jason McIntosh 
Director 
0417 689 270 


